
NEOkla Club Meeting   August 9, 2016  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Assistant RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the July meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney: The next event is on August 14 at the 
Fairgrounds.  There will be another event at the Fairgrounds on November 6, and 
possibly an event at Stroud on October 2.  There are several events scheduled in 
surrounding regions. 
 
Club Racing Report – Neil Cox:  KVRG held a regional race and bracket enduro 
race at Hallett.  They had around 45 entries.  The last club racing event in the 
division is coming up at Gateway presented by the St. Louis Region. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  There will be a road rally beginning in Skiatook on 
October 22.  The route will include some dirt roads. There will be 2 classes, with 
one class allowing 2 drivers for the rally.  Garry requested a budget for the event.  
Neil Cox moved to budget $200.00; George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business:  Todd appointed Neil Cox and Jeff Maize as the nominating 
committee for 2017 officers. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will also be an event at the Fairgrounds on November 6 
 
 


